Marilyn Crary

From: Denise Carter [denise.e.carter@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2016 11:19 AM

To: FRANK PEARCE

Cc: Brucebirkeland@gmail.com; Marilyn Crary
Subject: Subway lunches for dental clinic on Nov 29th
Hi Frank,

Just a heads up we will need a check payable to Subway for a total of $300 on Nov. 19th. We can take it with
us when we pick up the sandwiches.

Thank-you,

Denise
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